
GATH POOL PROJECT

City of Newton

Recreation Commission Meeting

April 25, 2022



Update on Project activity since we last presented to you

• Extend year-round swimming feasibility study: 

o Mayor Fuller has added this to the CIP

• Held public meetings: focus group meetings were held with stakeholders with different needs 

• Presented before Conservation Commission, Commission on Disability, and Design review Committee

o Positive reception, enthusiasm to see pool being improved

o Joint meeting with field design team

• Project team looking at – traffic, parking, sustainability including storm water storage, accessibility, 

conservation, school and athletic needs

MEETING UPDATES



PREVIOUS COMMUNITY AND FOCUS GROUP MEETINGS TO DATE

• Community meeting 1

o September 23rd, 2021 

• Community Meeting 2

o October 28th, 2021

• Community Meeting 3

• December 2nd, 2021

• Community Meeting 4

o January 25th, 2022

• Conservation Commission Project Update

o January 6th, 2022

• Commission on Disabilities Project Update

o March 14th,  2022

• Parks + Recreation Commission Project Update

o February 28th, 2022

o March 21st, 2022

• Design Review Committee Project Update

o April 13th, 2022

• Friends of Albemarle:

o January 21st, 2022

o April 1st, 2022

• Newton Bluefish:

o February 28th, 2022

• LGBTQ+:

o February 28th, 2022

• 55+ Recreation Group

o February 28th, 2022

• Disability Community:

o March 7th, 2022



PREVIOUS OPTIONS

Option 1 Option 2

Option 3



OPTION 4



OPTION 4



BATHHOUSE



QUESTIONS & COMMENTS

We welcome your thoughts and comments. Please feel free to email us at:

Project email: gathpool@newtonma.gov

Alejandro M. Valcarce, AIA:  avalcarce@newtonma.gov

Luis Perez Demorizi: lpdemorizi@newtonma.gov

You can also visit the project website at:

www.newtonma.gov/gathpoolproject
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